OFFICIAL NOTICES FROM THE RECORDING SECRETARY
JUNE, 2013

Beardie Bulletin Editor
Annual Solicitation for Bids

Per SR 12/87-04, bids are now being solicited and accepted for editing the
Beardie Bulletin for

2013-14. If you are interested, please contact the Recording Secretary for bid
specifications.

Send your completed bids, on or before July 21, to: Linda Taylor, 801 S. Park,
San Angelo, TX 76901 or to doggieangels@msn.com.

The newly elected officers for 2013-2014 are:
President — Rosemary Schroeder

Vice President — Joanne Williamson
Recording Secretary — Linda Taylor
Corresponding Secretary — Elizabeth Hayes
Treasurer — Don Means

Board Class of 2014

William Carter

Michele Ritter

Carol Sirrine

Board Class of 2015

Kirsten Andreassend

Pat Colombo

Robert Lamm

AKC Delegate — Kathy Coxwell


mailto:doggieangels@msn.com

